
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASTERPLAN PRESENTATION - RESIDENTS 
1 MAY 2012 

 
MINUTES 

 
 

RESIDENT’S PRESENT 

V. Grogan, A. Edye, R. Morgan, C.Edye, K.Corcoran, K. Faahan-Smith 
 

PYMBLE LADIES’ COLLEGE REPRESENTATIVES PRESENT 

Mrs. V. Waters, Mrs. J. Shaw, Mr. D. Sexton,  Mr. C. Anderson, Mr. G Birse, Mrs. L 

Beveridge 

 

PMDL REPRESENTATIVES PRESENT 

Mr. A. Pender, Ms. D. Yong 

 

1. Welcome 

The meeting was opened by Mrs. V. Waters (Principal) to welcome residents and to 

introduce the next stage of the Masterplan and to hand over to Mr. A. Pender to present 

the details of the Masterplan. 

 

2. Presentation of Masterplan 

Mr. A. Pender of PMDL presented Masterplan slide presentation including ‘fly through’ of 

proposed Aquatic Centre including the outside and inside areas. 

 

3. Discussion 

Residents seemed appreciative of the opportunity to understand the College’s intentions 

and detail provided. 

 

Questions raised by the floor centered on traffic management on local roads during the 

construction period. The meeting was advised that as part of the construction phase this 

would be managed within the construction management plan and in accordance with the 

development application requirements. 

 

 



Further questions were raised by residents in relation to other business not related to the 

Masterplan specifically and were addressed during the meeting. 

 

4. Meeting closed 

Mrs. V. Waters closed the meeting and invited residents to stay for tea/coffee. 


